
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
CONTACT:  

Christopher J. Kylor 
Planning Director 
Town of Union 
Telephone:  607-786-2985 
Fax:  607-748-0041 
E-Mail:  ckylor@townofunion.com 

 

Town of Union Surplus Property Auction 
 

(Union, New York – June 05, 2022) –  

 

The Town of Union Department of Planning is seeking proposals for the sale of the following town owned 

properties that have been declared surplus by the Town Board:  

 

56 Cherry St., Johnson City  

303 Oakdale Rd., Johnson City  

147 Hudson St., Johnson City  

68 Roberts St., Johnson City  

194 St. Charles St., Johnson City  

43 Endicott Ave., Endicott  

1709 Nanticoke Dr., Endicott  

618 Zimmer Ave., Endicott  

 

The proposal submission packet and the relevant section of the Town of Union/Village of Johnson City Zoning 

Ordinance is available in electronic format in the Public Notices/Bids�RFPs section of the Town of Union web 

page at: www.townofunion.com To receive a printed copy of the proposal submission packet by mail, please call or 

write to:  

 

Town of Union Planning Department 3111 East Main Street Endwell, New York 13760 (607)786-2985 

Ckylor@townofunion.com  

 

Proposals must be received by the Planning Department on or before 3:00 PM on Friday, July 08, 2022. Proposals 

may not be submitted by fax or electronic mail.  

 

Christopher Kylor 

Community Development Coordinator 

 

mailto:ckylor@townofunion.com

